ATTENTION! The deadline for
submitting project proposals to be
financed through the Programme of
Activities for the Reintegration of the
Country for 2025 has been extended
until March 7, 2025

Based on the low number of received applications, we inform about the extension until
March 7, 2025 of the deadline for submitting project proposals for obtaining funding
under the Program of Activities for the Reintegration of the Country for 2025.

We remind that the launch of the competition for the collection of project proposals
took place on 10 January 2025, and the deadline initially set for their submission was
26 February this year.

The announcement and conditions of participation in the competition can be viewed by
accessing the following link: https://gov.md/en/content/announcement-regarding-
launch-competition-collection-project-proposals-be-financed-through-0
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